Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Family Health Services
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
64F-12.015: Licensing, Application, Permitting

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the above rule, as noticed in Vol. 32 No. 16, April 21, 2006 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly has been withdrawn.

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Rebecca Poston, Executive Director, Board of Pharmacy-Drugs Devices and Cosmetics, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Mail Bin #C-04, Tallahassee, Florida  32399, telephone:  (850)245-4292.
